
 January 5, 2022 

 Dear Students/Parents: 

 Welcome to the first steps of the enrollment process at Parkway Central Middle School.  Enclosed is 
 informa�on that will aid you in course selec�on for the 2022-2023 school year.  Before you make your 
 selec�ons, please read this booklet and discuss your choices with your parents, teachers, and older 
 brothers and sisters.  This dialogue can offer you valuable informa�on about course content. 

 We believe that students, staff and parents are essen�al partners that make a school great.  This triangle of 
 partners presents students with the learning needed for success, staff members the guidance and 
 knowledge to enhance the learning process, and parents/guardians the encouragement and support. 
 Educa�on and learning extends beyond the school day, so please expect to have some homework each 
 evening. 

 The commitment of our staff is to improve each student’s personal performance and academic growth. 
 Our guidance counselors will discuss your course offerings with you during the school hours and will be 
 happy to review any ques�ons that you and your parents might have about your course selec�ons. 

 You will receive your child’s course selec�ons by mail in March.  We are expec�ng approximately 910 
 students to register at Central Middle for the upcoming school year  .  It is very important that all schedule 
 changes be submi�ed, or errors noted, prior to March 17, 2022.  If you have ques�ons, please contact 
 your grade level counselor as soon as possible. 

 MISSION:  The mission of the Parkway School District  is to ensure all students are capable, curious, caring 
 and confident learners who understand and respond to the challenges of an ever-changing world. 

 Sincerely, 

 Dr. Cathy Lorenz 
 Principal 
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